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Award Winners  
This week’s ‘Pupils of the week’ winners are: 

Reception – Lilly-May B, Year 1- Bailey M, Year 2- Amaya H, Year 3- Zak P 
Year 4- Evan A, Year 5 – Jason B, Year 6- Josh S 

This week’s ‘Reading Award’ winners are: 
Reception – Jessica B, Year 1- Jacob K, Year 2- Stuart W, Year 3- Marcus H, 

Year 4- Sarah-Louise D, Year 5 –Charlie M, Year 6-Josh I 

This week’s ‘Values’ winners are: 
Nursery – Abigail B, Reception – Grace T, Year 1- Lily-Mai S, Year 2- Kaden R,  

Year 3- Jake S, Year 4- Philip N, Year 5 – Oliver W, Year 6- Callum S 

Nursery ‘Star Awards’ – Eviee-Skye M & Jacoby S (Nursery children will receive their awards in class) 
Parents of the ‘Pupil of the week’, ‘Reading and ‘Values’ Awards are invited to our assembly 

on Friday, 23rd June at 9.00am.  
If your child is absent when they are due to collect their award they will be given it at the next 

Celebration. Parents are welcome to attend. 

Water 
Please make sure your child has a water bottle in school. With summer fast approaching it’s 

important to keep the children hydrated with plain water – All Saints’ water bottles are available from 
the school office for £1 or any water bottle with a sports cap can be used.   

Please ensure your child is safe in the sun at school. 
Sun Cream: If you wish your child to use sun cream, please send it into school with your child’s 
name clearly written on the bottle so it can be kept by the class teacher.  Children will need to be 

able to apply their own cream. 
There are sun creams available now that last all day, which you could apply in the morning before 

they come to school. 
 

SUN HATS are also recommended available from the school office priced £3.50. 

Reception Class Assembly 
‘Congratulations’ to Reception who held their class assembly on Tuesday. The children produced a 
fantastic performance which we were incredibly proud of. ‘Thank you’ to everyone who was able to 

join us. 

Book Swap 
The book swap was a great success and we will be doing it again on: 

Wednesday, 28th June for Years 3, 4, 5, & 6 and Thursday, 29th June for Nur, Rec, Y1 & Y2 
children. 

Uniform 
Please make sure all school uniform is fully named and if your child comes home with a piece of 

uniform that isn’t theirs please return it to the class teacher. 

 
 
 
 

 

Follow us on Twitter - @chorleyallsaint 
School Text Number - 07860030339 

 

The Christian Value we are focusing on this half term is ‘Courage’ 
 

But Jesus immediately said to them: "Take courage! It is I. Don't be 

afraid.   Proverbs 11:13 

 
Prayer Request     
Please remember in 
your prayers the 
victims & their families 
who have lost their 
lives, missing or injured 
in the horrific fire in 
London. 



 

   

Date Event Details 
17.6.17 Y6 Bag Pack Iceland, Chorley 

23.6.17 NON-UNIFORM for Summer Fair Donation of a bottle 

26.6.17 Nursery Sports Day 10.45 and 2.30pm  

27.6.17 Year 1 Class Assembly 9.15am 

30.6.17 NON-UNIFORM for Summer Fair Donation of chocolate 

4.7.17 Year 2 Class Assembly 9.15am 

13.7.17 Year 6 Leavers Performance 7.00pm 

14.7.17 Nursery Graduation 2.30pm 

21.7.17 Closure for Summer 2.30pm 

4.9.17 School Re-Opens 8.50am (8.00am for Breakfast Club) 

E-Safety - Each week we will aim to share with you some useful websites that can help keep 
children safe when online. This week we are sharing:  
  

Online Gaming: Childnet’s guide contains helpful advice and information on supporting children 
and young people playing games online. 

Clubs for Summer 2 half term 
 

Monday – Homework, KS2 Athletics Club 
Tuesday –Homework, Hob Nobs, KS2 Kwik Cricket Club 

Wednesday – Homework, Y4/5/6 Mini Tennis Club, Y2/3 Challenge Club,    
Y2/3 Chatterbooks 

Thursday – Homework, Hob Nobs, Y2/3 Rounders Club, Y4/5/6 Rounders Club, Y4/5 Challenge Club 
Friday – Homework 

Walk 2 School 
We have sent home a leaflet for your child & you 
to complete about their walk to school. We would 
like them to start it week beginning 12th June. 
They will receive a sticker in class for each day 
they complete.  

School App 
Don’t forget we have a school app to download to 
your phone.  In your app store search for AllSaints 

PS or if that doesn’t work use our postcode PR7 
2LR.  Our previous app maybe in your App Store 

but make sure it is the one by ‘webanywhere’. 

Bikes/Scooters 
Children bringing a bike or scooter to school must ensure that they are securely locked. We can’t 

be held responsible for any personal possessions that go missing in school.  We would advise that 
children do not bring any valuables like fidget spinners, phones, tablets etc to school. 

 

Head Lice 
Some parents have reported that their child has head lice; this means there will be others.  Can you please 
check your child’s hair over the weekend and take the necessary steps.  If you do find any eggs or lice you 
will need to treat the whole family and follow up by combing through on a daily basis so you don’t miss any 
eggs.  Also, please keep long hair tied back as this helps to stop the spread. 

Lunchtime Award  
Dominic M, Rec 
Sam Martin, Y1 

Aiden A, Y5 

 

Y6 Crown Green Bowling 
The annual Crown Green Bowling took place on Coronation Park, 
Devonshire Road on Tuesday. Twelve Schools were divided into two pools 
and we won four out of five matches. We went through to the semi-final 
and narrowly lost. We played in the third/fourth playoff comfortably winning 
to gain bronze medals.  Well done to Makenzie, Kelsey, Matthew & Macy 
who played some of the best bowls in the competition and a bit of bad luck 
robbed us of Gold Medals. 

Attendance 
Well done everyone! Keep up the good work!  

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
The attendance percentage for the whole school 

w/e 15th June 2017 is 85.4%   
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 


